
Workshop on Modernization of Agriculture for a Prosperous Nepal 

(Asadh 4-5, 2078; June 18-19, 2021) 

Rescheduling of the Workshop 
Department of Agriculture (DoA) in partnership with Nepal Agriculture Federation (NAF) is organizing a 

national conference on "Modernization of Agriculture for a Prosperous Nepal". Due to prevailing 
adverse situation of COVID pandemic, the conference organizing committee has decided to postpone the 
workshop from 21st to 22nd Jestha 2078 (June 4-5, 2021) to 4th to 5th Asadh, 2078 (June 18-19) in 

Kathmandu. This conference is expected to help design future policies, plan and strategies of agricultural 
modernization for a Prosperous Nepal. Selected five thematic papers will be presented by eminent 
experts/scientists selected by the Review and Technical Committee. Contributing papers are open to all 

interested academicians/scientists/technicians/policy leaders/entrepreneurs. The deadline for submission 
of abstract was up to 20th May, 2021 (6th Jestha, 2078). Because of the Pandemic, until a fully normal 

condition is established, the workshop will be conducted virtually. Selected papers and posters were 
notified on 24th May, 2021(10th Jestha, 2078). Deadline for submission of full paper is 31st May, 2021 

The Papers/Posters may be submitted/mailed to conference.doa.naf2021@gmail.com. Detail of thematic 

area and the topic for contributing papers and guideline to authors can be accessed from 

www.doanepal.gov.np  

 


